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The Brosseau preliminary hearing is (I think) about a change of use in a gravel pit off Mast/Pudding Hill. I 

think this is the gentleman who talked to the Selectmen on Friday. He wants to continue the pit 

operation AND store construction equipment there. The equipment storage addition is a very modest 

change of limited impact but in view of the location (right in the aquifer) it deserves scrutiny. We need 

to make sure it doesn’t morph into equipment maintenance with associated risk of spills, etc. A 

conditional use permit that defines the allowable activity and provides for periodic inspection of some 

sort is in order. Dover might like to have input on this. 

 

Bob Sterndale 


